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“Trust in the Lord with all your heart and do not lean on  
your own understanding. In all your ways acknowledge  

Him and He will make your paths straight.”  Proverbs 3:5-6 

Special Upcoming Dates: 

Monday, Sept 4—Facility Closed—Labor Day 

Wednesday, Sept 13—Library Reading Time 

Wednesday, Sept 20—STEM bus here! 

Friday, Sept 29—School Picture Day 

 

Tuesdays—Social Skills Training—with Mrs. H. 

  Music Lessons—with Mrs. Morse 

 

  

Fall Pictures are Friday, September 29!  

2s and 3s Curriculum Corner 

Sept 4-8—My Body, Letter R 

Sept 11-15—Farm Animals, David and Goli-

ath, letter review 

Sept 18-22—Five Senses, Letter T 

Sept 25– 29—Fall, Jesus’ Disciples, Letter N 

Facility Closed 

Monday, September 4 

Your 5 year old (or older) student is welcome 

to participate in the Good News Club on 

Thursday afternoons at Star Elementary 

School. A flyer/registration form will be sent 

home with your student with more information.  

New Faces at Little Miracles!  

We are beginning our “specials” this month for our 

PreK and Kindergarten classes. Music and Social 

Skills will be each Tuesday (beginning the 12th) and 

STEM/Library will be on Wednesdays. Social Skills will 

be for PreK (4) and Kindergarten only, and Music 

and STEM/Library will be for students 2 years and 

older. We are still working on our Spanish program. 

Picture packets will be sent home soon! 

Jennifer Scherrer will be joining our infant 

care team and will also be subbing for 

our teachers. She lives in Star and has two 

almost grown boys.  

Kelley Kost has been working closing but will 

switch to Teacher’s Aide this month. She will 

now be greeting students in the morning 

and helping with the 2s and 3s. 

We are sad to say goodbye to our summer 

staff—Miss Maci and Miss Rachel—but hope 

they will join us again next summer! 

Miss Cynthia will be leaving us in Sep-

tember. We are sorry to see her go! 

She has a new work opportunity with 

her husband and we pray Jesus’ bless-

ings on their family. We will miss her!! 

We are so thankful to these ladies for being 

such caring teachers and care providers!  

Thank you for your patience as we add and replace staff! 

There are more new faces to come!  :) 


